
 

 

I consider it imperative that we protect our marine national parks. 
 
They are necessary to maintain and extend all fish and marine species, which are currently declining, 
globally & locally. 
 
Rather than opening our marine national parks for commercial exploitation, which will inevitably lead 
to degradation and destruction of our marine environment, we need healthy marine areas for 
research, education and sustainable tourism. 
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